
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 19th – September 25th        

Monday, 19th             - Federal Holiday – NO SCHOOL 
 
 

Tuesday, 20th          -  
 
 

Wednesday, 21st               
   

 

- School Pictures  
 

Thursday, 22nd             
  
 

-  

Friday, 23rd         - Maroon Mania!  
 
 

Saturday 24th      
 & Sunday 25th       

-  

Attention Viking families! Students can now begin to purchase their 2022-2023 yearbooks. The books are 

on for a special back-to-school price of $55, but only for a limited time! There is an ordering link on the 

HVHS website or a QR code on the attached poster to access our school’s link. With so many activities 

happening and students ready to get involved, it’s shaping up to be full of special memories! For any 

questions, or for help ordering, please contact Tammy Waldron (tammy.waldron@nbed.nb.ca) or Maddie 

Logan (Madison.logan@nbed.nb.ca) 

Next week we do have a couple of things to keep in mind starting with the recently announced federal 

holiday on this coming Monday the 19th recognizing the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. Please note that 

schools will be closed for this holiday.  

We also have the SRC hosted Maroon Mania coming our way on the afternoon of Friday, September 23rd. 

The student leaders have planned a great day that includes a BBQ, inflatable games, snow cones, and an 

endless supply of school spirit. Should make for a great day here at HVHS.  

A note for our student body, if you are interested in joining the Viking Ambassadors, there will be a 

meeting on Tuesday, in room 325, at lunch. This is a group of students who help welcome new students to 

our school and help to promote cultural diversity at Harbour View. If you like to help plan events and 

make new friends, this is a great group for you.   

 



 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Big shoutout to Mrs. Sanderson who has just been named as the recipient of the Indu Varma Fellowship Award for 

Creativity in Education. Mrs. Sanderson will formally receive her award at an event in Fredericton on September 23rd.  

• Thank you to Harbour View graduate of 2012, Seth Johnson, who joined our Drama 9 and 11 classes and shared his 

experiences as a professional actor in Toronto.  

• Shout out to Mrs. Gallagher and her Culinary Tech classes for organizing, creating, and serving a fantastic Afternoon Tea 

in Remembrance of Queen Elizabeth II.  

On the horizon…  

• Truth and Reconciliation Day – September 30th  

• Thanksgiving – October 10th  

• Haunted House – October 28th  

• Grad Photos – October 31st & November 1st (Sign-up outside of room 321) 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

